
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 16, 2017 11:36:54 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 8:53 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
GEORGE  STOTSKI

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I don't know if Hydro One needs more money, they may, but the system they are using is out of line.
The 750 kWm is summer use and the winter months will average out to 30 to 40% more.
I would agree to the increase, if it is needed, but the kWm should be over
1000 kWm.
Thanking you for your over look of the system.
Geo.

-- Attachment --
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